
Beck and Trent Churches Update 

 

In March we are reflecting on the significance of Lent, planning for the events at Easter., and of 

course looking forward to the arrival of spring! Our Easter planning will need to work within the 

prevailing guidelines but we look forward to joining together in worship: in person where live 

services are possible, in one of our increasingly popular on line services, and of course our churches 

will be open for private prayer at regular, publicised times.  

Please look out for local information on noticeboards, social media, our Beck & Trent website, or ask 

any church member. We look forward to sharing details of Easter services as soon as possible. 

In order to ensure the safety of all our members and friends, our services need to be carefully 

planned to comply with the current guidance, and as we’re sure you will appreciate, our plans may 

be subject to change at short notice. 

Lent Bible Study  

Led by Chris Perrett, at 10.30 am each Thursday through March. The sessions will be on zoom, so 

you can join in from the comfort of your own home. Each week will concentrate on a Gospel reading 

of key incidents in Jesus’ life and ministry, preceded by a short time of worship. Everyone is 

welcome, and of course you can attend as many sessions as are convenient.  

Please contact our Benefice Administrator for access details, admin@becktrent.org.uk 

 

Key dates for March 

Sunday 7 March:  on line Benefice Service at 10.30am. everyone welcome, please contact us for 

details.  

Sunday 14 March: Mothering Sunday, joint service at St Mary’s, Carlton. Please see separate details. 

Sunday 28 March: Palm Sunday, details to be confirmed.  

 

Easter 

April 1 Maundy Thursday 

April 2 Good Friday 

April 4 Easter Sunday 

 

http://www.becktrent.org.uk/ 

Facebook - @SuttonAllSaints 
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